
 
 
 
Good news  
 
Our local club Tanworth and Camp Hill Cricket Club incorporating 
Leafields athletic Ladies football club based at Rumbush Lane 
 
Has been awarded £47,119 by Sport England from their Inspired 
Facility Fund. This will enable the club to update its changing 
rooms to be suitable for male and female use, storage room for 
ground equipment, and improved heating facilities 
 
The application was based on increasing the playing occupancy of 
the club by 100% over the next five years in line with a 
comprehensive development plan to encourage local in the area 
to join the club and our further coaching at local schools through 
CSW Sports Satellite program. 
 
We would like thank the Parish Council for their letter of support 
for our application and their financial support towards the costs 
over the next 3 years to start Football & Cricket coaching for 
youths of the village between the ages of 14 to 18 years of age to 
be held at Rumbush Lane 10 sessions per sport each year. 
We will be advertising on the parish web site, flyers, through the 
local schools, local papers, and parish youth leader on the start 
dates and times  
 
After checking that there are no legal problems it is the intention  
to Rename the club Dickens Heath Sports Club (Incorporating 
Tanworth and Camp Hill Cricket Club / Leafields Athletic Ladies 
Football club) 
 



 
We hope the village will feel they are more associated with the 
club and will want to join one of the sports we offer or just be a 
social member. 
 
Football Contact - Dan Hearnden       
 
07956858158 or Dan Hearnden <dan@leafieldathletic.co.uk> 
 
Cricket Contact   - Peter Carey   
 
07899873564 or peter carey <peter@nvq-centre.co.uk> 
         
For any details on the award contact Philip Webb  
 
01926 494807 or E-mail wendywebb@tiscali.co.uk 
 
 
 
Peter Carey 
Chairman  
 
 
      
 
 
 
 


